Laguna Beach Unified School District

550 Blumont Street, Laguna Beach, California 92651

Robert Fraisse, Ph. D., Superintendent of Schools

Telephone (949) 497-7700 Ext. 202 – FAX (949) 497-6021

E-mail: rfraisse@lagunabeachschools.org

Our Mission is to maximize each student's potential to learn and make a positive contribution to our world.



Board of Education
Betsy Jenkins, President
El Hathaway, Clerk
Jan Vickers, Member
Ketta Brown, Member
Theresa O'Hare, Member

Monday, August 20, 2007

Honorable Nancy Wieben Stock Presiding Judge of the Superior Court 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

Orange County Grand Jury 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Honorable Nancy Wieben Stock:

Please find our response to the Orange County Grand Jury report entitled "Orange County Schools Disaster Plans: A Disaster Waiting to Happen?" findings and recommendations regarding schools disaster plans.

§933.05 – Response to findings

The Laguna Beach Unified School District agrees with the Grand Jury findings and recommendations.

The Laguna Beach Unified School District is currently is process of implementing the Grand Jury recommendations.

If more information is required, please let'us know.

Sincerely,

Robert Fraisse, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

RF/dr